
Subject: Re: I was considering a B&C 8PE21
Posted by swett on Fri, 23 Feb 2007 02:37:28 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I was considering a B&C 8PE21, but I haven't bought a pair yet.  It has a copper shorting ring and
8" seems like a good size to slot between a 1" HF driver and a 15" woofer.   Its also a lot cheaper
than the 10" JBL drivers.
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